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The Texas Municipal Courts Education Center is vigilantly monitoring events related to the 
Coronavirus in Texas. 
 
At this time, all TMCEC events are proceeding as planned. However, we are in a “watch and 
prepare” mode. 
 
TMCEC is in close communication with the Office of Court Administration, the Texas Court of 
Criminal Appeals, and other organizations. 
 
We are committed to sharing information with you as it becomes available and will provide 
updates on TMCEC.com, via e-mail, and through Facebook and Twitter. 
 
We encourage all judges and court personnel to read this statement from the Office of Court 
Administration. 
 
For current information on Coronavirus, including actions you can take to help stop the spread of 
respiratory diseases, visit the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). 
 
Regards, 
Ryan Kellus Turner 
Executive Director 
Texas Municipal Courts Education Center 


